

July 25, 2016

H.E. Ms. Nozuko Gloria BAM Ambassador The Embassy of South Africa in Korea

Dear Ambassador Ms. Nozuko Gloria BAM,

Greetings from Hankuk University of Foreign Studies (HUFS).

I would like to first express my appreciation for your efforts in promoting your country abroad. Hankuk University of Foreign Studies (HUFS) is a pioneer in the push for the globalization of higher education in Korea and runs a variety of programs designed to encourage international exchanges and recruit international students with the aim of fostering global leaders.

As part of our ongoing initiative to further internationalize HUFS through active recruitment of academically-gifted international students since the Fall of 2015, the university has established an International Diplomatic Scholarship (IDS) program for students recommended by their national embassies in Korea.

This scholarship provides three (3) students from your country, with full-tuition waivers for the entire duration of a four-year undergraduate degree program at Hankuk University of Foreign Studies.

We are pleased to inform you that thanks to the support we've received from embassies, 51 students from 26 countries are now enrolled at HUFS under the IDS program.

Please find attached detailed information regarding the requirements for this scholarship and the student application in order to recommend students for the Spring 2017 semester.

Should you require more information regarding the IDS program, a representative in charge of this program is more than happy to visit your embassy in person to assist you.

Your kind support and our continued collaborations are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely and with the highest regards,

An Chulling

InChul Kim President

Hankuk University of Foreign Studies

Seoul, Korea